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ISSUANCE DATE: March 29, 2023 

EXPIRATION DATE: June 27, 2023 

UPDATING THE CONSULTANTS LIST 

The United States (U.S.) Army Corps of Engineers (Corps), Alaska District, in accordance with 
regulations pursuant to Section 404 of the Clean Water Act (Public Law 95-217, 33 U.S.C. 
1344 et. Seq.) and/or Section 10 of the Rivers and Harbors Appropriation Act of 1899  
(33 U.S.C. 403) reviews applications for activities under those authorities. Applicants can 
assign agents or hire consultants to assist them in the process. 

The Corps, Alaska District has a list of consultants available on our website at
https://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Regulatory-Resource-Information/  
through a link at the bottom of the page. The Corps does not certify or endorse any of the 
consultants on that list.  

This Special Public Notice is published to solicit requests to be added or removed from that 
list. If your business would like to be added, please provide the name of the business, contact 
information, specialties and/or abilities associated with the permitting process. 

All requests to be added to the list should be submitted to regpagemaster@usace.army.mil or 
the address at the top of the notice. 

District Commander 
U.S. Army, Corps of Engineers 
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